YOLO BE DRUG FREE. YOU BE THYOUONLYLIVEONCE

ONFP · WWW.REDRIBBON.ORG

Dear Battlefield Elementary Parents and Guardians,

Battlefield Elementary will be taking part in a week long program called Red Ribbon Week. Red Ribbon Week was designed to create awareness concerning the problems related to the use of tobacco, alcohol, and other drugs. The national theme which is located above is "YOLO: Be Drug Free".

Red Ribbon Week started in 1985 when a federal drug Enforcement Agent, Kiki Camarena lost his life to drug traffickers and has grown into a national observance-a time for schools and communities to focus on the many aspects of living a healthy and safe life. You can take advantage of this time by opening up a dialogue at home and discuss issues like peer pressure and making the right choices for a healthy future. October is also Safe Schools Month and Bully Prevention Month and students are learning strategies on how to address problem situations using the STOP/WALK/TALK strategy.

Sincerely,

Kelly Wolfe Becky Howard Kent McCrary Counselor Principal Assistant Principal



Battlefield Elementary Red Ribbon Week Activities

Date	Activity
Monday, October 24 th	Live a Clean Life: Sock it to Drugs –
	Wear Crazy Socks
Tuesday, October 25 th	Live Drug Free!~
	Wear Red
Wednesday, October 26th	Live Strong –
	Wear a super hero shirt
Thursday, October 27 th	Live a smart life –
	Dress like a nerd
Friday, October 28 th	Live Life: Don't be kept in the Dark:
	Wear Black or a solid dark color
Monday, October 31st	Live your Dreams –
	Wear Pajama Pants